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GCPRA MEMBERS, 
 

Welcome to the 2021 Grand Canyon Pro Rodeo season.   
 
Although 2020 was not the year we had hoped for, I do want to thank all of you that 
participated and congratulate the 2020 Year End Champions for their success in what was a 
very complicated year. I would also like to send out a big thank you to all our rodeo committees 
that worked tirelessly to make the season happen; and our wonderful sponsors for sticking 
with us though it all. 
 
Looking forward we are extremely excited about the 2021 season and are working diligently to 
provide you all with as many events to go to as possible.  Our hope is to continue to provide 
our members with great events and to find new and innovative ways to grow our sport of rodeo.  
 
 To those of you that joined us at our membership drive, and any members wondering if we will 
have any rodeos to go to this year, the answer is yes. We have several rodeo committees that 
are excited to start the new year and are working hard to plan events.  The only way we can be 
successful is for all of you to continue to support the rodeos we do have and show those 
committees how much we appreciate the opportunity to compete.  
 
Remember, you have a great board of directors that are more than happy to answer any 
questions and we are always open to hearing new ideas on how to make our sport better. Feel 
free to reach out to any of them with your questions or concerns.   
 
We are still in a challenging time and I ask that you continue to check in on our website, 
www.gcpra.net for the latest most up to date rodeo information and follow us on Facebook and 
Instagram.  Thank you, and I am looking forward to seeing you all at the rodeos this year 

Please stay safe, 

Barrett Littell 
 
Barrett Littell, President 
Grand Canyon Pro Rodeo Association 

 


